
 

  

 

Conroe Comes to Walden  
 Attend the Ladies 

Luncheon on Friday, Oc-

tober 2, at Walden Yacht 

Club to hear featured 

speaker, The Honorable 

Mayor Webb Melder of 

Conroe.  Webb K. Melder 

is a graduate of Montgomery High School 

and Sam Houston State University and was 

elected to the City Council in 2004 and Mayor in 

2008. The Mayor presides over the council and 

votes only in the case of a tie. The Mayor serves 

as the head of the city government for civil proc-

esses, ceremonial functions and military purposes 

should the need arise.  Take this opportunity to 

hear Mayor Melderõs take on the future of Mont-

gomery County.  

  Please RSVP by Wednesday, September 30th,  no 

l a t e r  t h a n  1 : 0 0  p m .  E -

mail: lawreservations@yahoo.com or call Wanda 

Coe (936) 202 -0124 to RSVP. Standing Rules of 

the Association state:   Members must cancel 

their reservations by  2:00 pm (prior to the lunch-

eon) if unable to attend the luncheon.   Failure to 

cancel (no shows) will result in a billing for the 

luncheon reservations.   

Ladies Association of Walden  
October 2

015  

Ladies, 

Wow, our Fall Style Show by Chico's was a perfect way to quit thinking HOT, and 

getting great ideas for the coming Houston "cool off".   It was also refreshing to see 

new faces as our models.   Hats off to VP, Pat Reagan and her able assistant for the 

show, Renee' Wade. 

Modeling were: Linda Bliese, Kathie Boyd, Melody Brittain, Mary Nell Bryant, 

Lorraine Counts, JoAnn McClain, Sharon McLean, Teena Reese and Deb Zimmer.  

There were 170 ladies present for this lovely luncheon.   Carol Maak, Membership Chairman, reported 

that our membership is nearing 300.    Looks like we will all have to make our reservations in a timely 

manner for the upcoming programs.  

It is time to be thinking of nominations for Woman of the Year.   A nomination form will be available on 

the tables at our October luncheon. Looking forward to my favorite time of year,      Pam Stewart  

From the President  
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October 2015  

Recipe Groups  
www.cooks.com  

 Mary Wilson will host the October meeting of  www.cooks.com.  Mary has just returned from a trip 

through Bavaria and has chosen òFoods of Bavariaó as her theme for the October recipe group. 

The group will meet  Friday, October 23rd..       ~~~Mary Wilson  

 

Social Bites 
 After dissecting all the neighborhood news, it was shrimp, shrimp, and shrimp at the latest Social 

Bites luncheon.  From start to finish the deviled shrimp, Cajun green apple, avocado and Cajun shrimp 

layered salad, and Cajun shrimp casserole topped off with pecan pie, it was another fantastic afternoon.  

 Thanks to Betty Baker for her hospitality.  After much discussion, the group agreed to change its 

monthly meeting day to the third Friday of the month with Sandy Barron hosting the October gather-

ing on October 16th.  Sandy Barron  

 

 Taste Buds  

. The Taste Buds will be putting on the Ritz   at Sharon Richardson's home   on Friday October 16th  for 

favorite twenties recipes. .  

        Chris Brock  

Almost Homemade 

Our Hostess for September was Lynn DePaul; she chose a Mexican theme for our luncheon.   We will be 

meeting again on October 15  but the location has not yet been determined.   Diane Burris  

Book Club  
§ Who:  Dead Wake by Erik Larson  

§ What:  Book Club Meeting   

§ Where:  Judy Russakõs home 

         12507 Lakeshore Drive (448 -

6741) 

There has been a change of location because Pam 

Stewart had a conflict.  Judy has offered her 

home.  Jan Null will lead or name a leader for this 

discussion. 

 I will not be attending.  In short, we will be 

going to Colorado to join our son and fam-

ily.   Heidiõs son Bobby, our grandson, was killed in 

an auto accident last week.  He was a Pvt 2nd class 

in the Army stationed in Georgia.  It is an arduous 

journey for Jason and Heidi as Jason was at Ba-

gram Air Base in Afghanistan and he had to fly to 

Stuttgart to get his family and fly to Colorado 

where Bobby was born 19 years ago.  Details of 

the funeral are being handled by the Army.  

BookShare 
 Thank you to Joyce Minton  for 

sharing her gorgeous Walden harbor 

view with BookShare attendees on 

Wednesday.  Once again Joyce whipped 

up her delightful triple decker chocolate 

and whipped cream dessert delight.  The group 

welcomed new neighbor, Nancy Keag (soon to be 

Nancy Buffone.)  Nancy and Brian are planning 

their nuptials in early November.  Friends of 

Stewart Library Nominations Chair Jan Null 

asked for volunteers for next yearõs Board.  Con-

tact Jan if you have suggestions or wish to help.  

For the òbusinessó of the gathering, a few of the 

recommended reads included:  A Walk in the 

Woods, The Last Refuge , and One Second After .   

Sandy Barron will host the October 21st meeting 

at 2815 Pine Arbor Drive, 936 -582 -1791.  

       ~~~Sandy Barron  
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Courtesy  
 Thank you to all who have shared in-

formation with me about our fellow mem-

bers who have had surgery, an illness or a 

death in their family.  Please remember to continue 

to let me know about any member who needs a Get 

Well card or a Condolence card. To let me know 

email me at:  kschleper@consolidated.net  or call at  

 936 -582 -6924.  

  The following members received cards in 

September:  

§ A Get Well card was sent to Faye and John Dil-

lon.  John had surgery.  Our thoughts continue 

to be with him and Faye as he recovers.  

§ A Get Well card was sent to Sherrel Bair.  She 

is recuperating from having headaches.  She is 

in our prayers for a quick recovery.  

§ A Get Well card was sent to Bobby and Jack 

Marshall.  Jack is still recuperating from a fall. 

Our thoughts are with them both for a continu-

ing recovery. We miss them both.  

§ A Get Well card was sent to Kym Harris.  Kym 

had eye surgery to repair two retina tears.  She 

is in our prayers for a speedy and continued  

recovery.  

OCTOBER  2015 

Door Prizes Sponsors 

The following merchants gladly supported our 

LAW organization by providing either a gift cer-

tificate or a product from their establishment. 

You are encouraged to thank them personally 

during your next visit to their business.  

§ Magnolia Diner  - 19784 HWY. 105 West  

§ Hello Beautiful Boutique  (by HEB) 

§ Walden Pizza- Walden Strip Center by Walden Texaco  

§ Conroe Symphony - Gale Laminack, LAW member  

§ Walden Yacht Club - Chef  Rick Adams & Jodi Christie  

§ Tropical Paradise - 12724 Walden Rd.  Carol Collett, 

         Mgr. & Butch Hawthorn, Owner  

§ Cafe On The Green - Dan McIntire & Diane Eagen  

§ Walden Road Pizza - Kevin Canada, Owner 

§ Sara Soland Bracelets , Law Member  

§ Janalee Jewelry Designs , LAW member  

 

 Please thank these businesses for their do-

nation. 

Matinee Mamas  

 On Monday, September 14, we ate lunch at 

the Black Walnut Cafe located at the Lone Star 

Executive Airport in Conroe.   Great food, great 

atmosphere, great prices!   While eating you can 

watch planes fly in and out of the airport!   Every-

one loved this place!   Our group divided up to see 

ò90 Minutes In Heavenó (based on a true story; it 

was ok but the book was better), òWar Roomó (a 

lot of people like this movie but it is not for eve-

ryone) and òMission: Impossible Rogue Nationó, 

which is a great action packed thriller!   As al-

ways, we had a great time!   We meet on the sec-

ond Monday of the month; if you want to join us 

on October 12, call 602 -316-1377 for more infor-

mation.       ~~~Diane Burris  

2 Suzy Livergood  

2 Beverly Mannen 

4 Marion Fryman  

5 Carol Edelstein  

6 Pat Austin  

6 Karen Burnley  

6 Sally Short  

6 Debbie Wood  

8 Connie Enriquez 

8 Bette Garland  

9 Tricia Van Reenan 

10 Donna Guido 

12 Linda Collinsworth  

12 Doris Wootton  

13 Freddie Seale  

14 Ann Wirey  

16 Wilma Hall  

16 Nancy Kaschmitter  

16 Caryn Patton  

18 Kathi Boyd  

18 Pat Earnest  

18 Marna Leasure  

25 Robin Garnett  

26 Peggy Bramblett  

26 Bobby Marshall  

27 Janet Sides  

30 Sunny Rindal 

31 Donna Supernaw 

HAPPY BiRTHDAYS 
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Walden Gift Expo 
 The Walden Gift Expo provides 

shopping bags for each shopper.  If 

you  are a business owner and would 

like to have your business card placed in our bags, 

we will place 250 cards for $5 or 250 fliers for 

$10.  We are stuffing the first  250 bags.  

We donõt allow service organizations in our show 

and we canõt let every vendor in for lack of room 

or duplication, but you can get your business name 

out there by having your card placed in the shop-

ping bag.  

Please send the cards no later than October 15th 

to ensure their inclusion along with a check  made 

out to LAW.  

 Chris Brock  3071 Poe, Montgomery TX 77356   

or email chrisbrock@consolidated.net with any 

questions.  

SEPTEMBER 4 

LAW LUNCHEON  
Social: 11:30am,  Lunch: Noon, 

 Program: 12:45pm.  

 Cost, $15 for LAW members,  

 $20 for guests.   

Caesar Salad 

Pork Marsala  

Needlework 
The Needlework  Group meets on the first and 

third Tuesday of each month at a member's 

home starting at 10:30 am until12:30 pm.  

§ October   6  - Linda Collinsworth  

      12310 Brightwood Dr  

§ October  20  -Donna Supernaw 

          3318 Lake Island Dr  

For more information please contact:  

§  Linda Collinsworth at 936 -582 -7023 or  

§  Donna Supernaw at 281-703 -2404  

Walden  

Gift Expo  

Green Apple, Avocado and Cajun-Spiced  

Shrimp or Crabmeat Layered Salad  

¶ 3ú4 lb Gulf Crabmeat or cooked shrimp  

¶ 3 tsp Cajun Spice  

¶ 1 tbsp Green Onion chopped  

¶ 1ú2 lb Baby Arugula  

¶ 1 cup Green Apple cored, diced  

¶ 3ú4 cup Tomato seeded, diced  

¶ 3ú4 cup Avocado diced 

¶ 1 tbsp Creole Mustard  

¶ 4 oz Prepared White Wine Vinaigrette  
 

Directions  

§In a bowl, mix the Gulf Crabmeat, Cajun spice and green onion;  

§Refrigerate until needed.  

§Lay out 4 plates, placing a wreath shape of baby arugula in the center of each.  

§In the center of each wreath, spoon ¼ cup diced apple and 3 Tbsp. tomato; top with 3 Tbsp.  

 avocado. 

§ Combine Creole mustard and vinaigrette with crabmeat or shrimp and green onion mixture; 

  lay ¼ cup of mixture on top of the avocado. 

Such a lovely presentation.  

Margaret Sharp whipped 

up this goodie as one large 

salad for the group of 

seven Social Bites group.  

You can find more wonder-

ful seafood recipes at 

www.eatgulfseafood.com  

Please send articles for the November newslet-

ter by October 15th to tx1barron@gmail.com.   



 

5 

 

Thank you to Karen Toland for the 

August luncheon photography.  

AUGUST LUNCHEON GOERS.  

APOLOGIES FOR LEAVING OUT  
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